Fort Lauderdale is ready for futbol! Inter Miami CF will play it's first home
game in front of fans this Sunday, April 18th at 3:00 pm. Please click on the link
below for more information about upcoming games and tickets. We are so
excited to be a part of the Inter Miami soccer team family and please join me in
cheering them on this season!

It was great to join Mayor Trantalis, Commissioner Sorensen, Commissioner
McKinzie, City Manager Lagerbloom, Inter Miami CF managing owner Jorge
Mas and Marc Cannon from Auto Nation to unveil the new stadium at Lockhart
Park. Inter Miami CF and Auto Nation recently partnered to name the new
stadium, DRV PNK Stadium, in support of Autc Nation’s DRV PNK breast
cancer initiative.

Sincerely,
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The FortLauderdale City Commission issued a proclamation recognizing
March 8-14, 2021 as Women of Aviation Worldwide Week (WOAW), which is a
global aviation awareness week for girls of all ages to mark the anniversary of
Raymonde de Laroche who earned the world’s first female pilot license on
March 8, 1910.

District 1 resident & professional airline pilot Sharon Curlee and young ladies
from the Boys & Girls Clubs of Broward County accepted proclamations at the
commission meeting. Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport is participating in
WOAW by sponsoring Fly It Forward discovery flights for 20 girls from the Boys
and Girls Club of Broward County to promote and inspire girls to succeed in
careers within the aviation industry.

Sharon Curlee’s early training was at Justice Aviation, located at the Santa
Monica Airport in California. There, she received her private pilot
license, instrument rating, and commercial rating.

After a brief hiatus from aviation to become a wife and a mother, Sharon
resumed her passion for flying in 2015. Upon completing her Commercial
multi-engine add on rating at TAKEFLIGHT in Fort Lauderdale, she worked
toward the required 1500 hours to be come an airline pilot. Currently, she is an
Airline Pilot for Piedmont Airlines, a wholly owned subsidiary of American
Airlines. Sharon joined her husband Paul and sons, Tyler and David, in
becoming airline pilots.
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THE HISTORICAL IMPACT OF WOMEN
ON COMMERCIAL REAL ESTATE

On March 17, 2021, | joined Patricia Zeiler and moderator Traci Miller at
CREW (Commercial Real Estate Women's Program) Fort Lauderdale/Boca
Raton. It was an amazing discussion highlighting the accomplishments of the

women of Fort Lauderdale in the field of commercial real estate.

The City Commission was proud to
present a proclamation declaring
January 21, 2021 as Cardinal
Gibbons High School FTL Football

Team Day. The Football team recently ~ Congrats to Nothing Bundt Cakes for
earned the Class 4A State opening in District 1! Located at 2392
Champions title. Congratulations to N Federal nghwi{ Fort Lauderdale,

the players, coaches, athletic staff,
and teachers for an outstanding

season.

The City Commission proclaimed March 21, 2021 as Coral Ridge Presbyterian
Church 60th Anniversary Day and recognized Westminster Academy on their
50th anniversary during the meeting on March 16, 2021. Representative
George Moraitis, Headmaster Joel Satterly and Pastor Rob Pacienza joined
me to accept the proclamation.

It was a beautiful morning for a ribbon
cutting at Bennett Elementary’ s new
playground & basketball court which
is now open to the public, after school

hours. | am excited to see our city Construction for the North Beach
investing in our local schools for Restaurants and Shoppes
students & neighbors! streetscape project is complete and

32nd and 33rd street look beautifull
Go check them out on the Galt!

PULTE FAMILY
FOUNE AN BN

Congratulations Henderson
Behavioral Health on the new Crisis
Stabilization Unit at the Pulte Family

Foundation Campus. Henderson
Behavioral Health is an amazing
Patrizia's (3300 NE 32nd Ave) is now mental health resource available
open in Fort Lauderdale District 1! 2417. If you or a loved one needs
This is their first location outside of support, please call 954-777-1624.

New York and we are so proud that
they chose to be a part of the Galt
QOcean Mile North Beach Restaurants
and Shoppes family!

The Fort Lauderdale City Commission
proclaimed April 6, 2021 as Pine
Crest Swimming and Diving Day to
recognize Pine Crest Swimming for
earning the State 2A Championship in
Stuart, FL.

Congratulations on the grand re-
opening of Dunkin Donuts-4840 North
Federal Highway! We are always
excited to see the businesses of
District 1 continue to expand and
thrive!

Save the Date!

Please contact District 1 Assistant Melissa Coningsby,
mconingsby@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-5033, for any questions or to
schedule an appointment.
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